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January 24, 2020 

Municipality of the District of Clare 

PO box458 

Little Brook, NS 

BOW lZO 

Dear Warden Le Blanc, 

House of Commons 

Chambre des communes 

As Member of Parliament for West Nova, I am honoured to be able to serve the constituents and 

businesses in my riding. As you know, no single level of government can solve all challenges we 

mutually face. It takes partnership from all levels to make a difference in our community. I look forward 

to working with you and your Council in the future to collaborate on the important initiatives in our 

region. 

I would be happy to meet with you and your Council at your earliest convenience in order to better 
understand the current issues and challenges you face in your area, and to build relationships that will 

help us in working together. 

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

dl��r 
Chris d'Entremont, MP/Depute 

West Nova/Nova-Ouest 
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